
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents, 

  Warm greetings, 

As our term is approaching to an end, please be informed that KG students 

will have an extended Christmas break from the 1st of January, 2025 till the 

16th of January 2025 and they will return to school on the 18th of January 

2025. 

The last day of the term will be the 23 ͬ ͩ of January 2025 and the 1st day 

of the 2 ⁿ  ͩterm will be Saturday 8 ͭ ͪ of February 2025.  

 

Have a blessed season and a happy new year. 

 

  

         Kindergarten Principal                                                  College Director 
 

 
Amany Youssef                                                                 Hala Toma 

 


